
A newsletter for members of the South Barrington Club 

Membership News 
Welcome New Members 

The South Barrington Club welcomes new   

members: Ryan Duffy family, Verna Tamkin, 

Salma Taher, Amandeep Kular, Efe Yagci, and 

Kate Baker. 

Member Rewards Program 

Congratulations to  Susan Duffy, Harpreet 

Vohra and Melanie Wokwicz sharing their club 

experience with their friends, family members 

and neighbors.  When you refer a friend, you 

will receive a $50 SBC Gift Card and 2 FREE 

guest passes for each new membership you 

refer, and $35 initiation for your friend! Sorry, 

junior, paddle or corporate group member-

ships are not included in our referral program.  

 
 

 
JUNIOR TENNIS 
Congratulations to the Players of the Month for 
February 2024.  
Sponge Ball: Leona Kazimier 
Red Ball: Emmett Weldzius 
Orange Ball: Patrick Lovett 
Green Ball: Emma Dalmonte 
Rising Stars: Laya Shankar  
Elite: Naman Singh 
Elite Academy: Abby Wolf 
  
SBC's Junior Travel Teams (JTT) are in the home 
stretch of the Winter Season as we prepare for 
our final matches in April and May across all    
divisions (Orange Ball, Green Ball, 12u Int, 12u 
Adv, 14u Int, and 14u Adv).  
 
SBC will host tryouts for the Fall JTT season in   
August. If interested in joining JTT, please     
contact Director of Junior Tennis Brandon   
Dechter at bdechter@sbpd.net for more                     
information.  
  
JTT player party and Summer Carnival dates TBA.  
 
WOMEN’S TENNIS 
USTA Summer Tennis Leagues now forming.    
Do you have interest in joining a team?  Do you 
have a team already and want to play out of 
SBC?  For  information on both, please contact 
Lisa Pearson at  lpearson@sbpd.net.  See page 4 
for more details. 

 
 

Congratulations to all teams on a successful regular 
season! Special kudos to the teams that competed in 
the playoffs. Additionally, a big congratulations to JP 
Talbot and Josh Wittenberg for their victory in the 
SBC Classic year-end Blind Tournament! 
Friendly reminder: Spring paddle kicks off on April 2nd. 
If anyone is still interested in joining, please reach out 
to sbrown@sbpd.net. 
Coach's Tip of the Month: As the weather warms up, it's 
essential to hone your net game. With the faster ball 
speeds expected during the spring and summer,        
positioning your off-racket hand under your paddle can 
facilitate better blocking when receiving hard-hit drives. 

Easter Sunday, March 31st 
Club Hours: 7am-12pm 
Pool Hours 7-11:30am, No lifeguards 
Nursery is closed 

MEMBERSHIP ADVANTAGES 
Back by popular demand- Guest Pass Promotion  

Get Ready for summer fun days at the pool! 

Throughout April and May,  purchase a sheet of 4 

passes for adults at a value price of $72,  ($16       

savings!) and for juniors at a value price of $60 ($12     

savings) . These passes expire at the end of 2024. 

 

Check out page 3 for information on Drill and 
Play offerings. 
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White Fence Farm– Two Boys from Brooklyn 

Wednesday, April 24 9am-4:30pm Code 5736 

Two boys from Brooklyn features a vast musical 

library of two all time favorite singers—

songwriters, Neil Diamond and Barry Manilow.  

With famous Neil Diamond songs, such as, 

“Sweet Caroline, Cracklin Rosie, and Hello 

Again,”  and famous Barry Manilow songs such 

as “Copacabana, Manny, and Even Now.”  

Denny Diamond does a fantastic job bringing 

these songs to life. Known for their “world famous 

chicken,” a White Fence Farm lunch will be in-

cluded. 

Spring Lunch and Bingo Code 5730 

Monday, April 29 11:30am-1:15pm 

The flowers are blooming– it must be time for 

Spring Lunch and Bingo!  We’ll start the fun with 

a lunch buffet and some friendly chatting.  Next, 

we’ll move into the even popular, competitive 

Bingo.  There will be Bingo to play, prizes to win, 

and several surprises along the way.  Come 

alone or bring friends—either way it will be a 

great afternoon! 

Aquatic News 
• Spring session of swim lessons begins 

April 1st. Classes are filling fast so    
register ASAP. 

• Now accepting applications for seasonal 
staff. Looking for guards that can    
commit to working May 17th-
September 2nd. We will train if not   
certified. 

• Swim Team info is available at the front 
desk and pool office. Early bird deadline 
is April 12th. 

• We now offer adult swim lessons.    
Contact the pool office for more                           
information. 

• As the pool gets busier, please don't  
forget to reserve your lap lane at the 
front desk.  

 

Fitness News 

Spring has 

We are planning a fun 

and challenging fitness 

event for April. “Spring 

into Summer” will  

include prizes, a raffle, 

and the challenge to 

push yourself to be in 

tip-top shape for sum-

mer! Signup starts now 

at the club front desk. 

See page 5 for details. 

Luck of the Draw Raffle Winners 
Congratulations to Anthony Arceo, Bruce     

Bedingfield, Carol Callard, Dave Galioto, Sue 

Grubb, Haley Henninger, Kyle Lauderdale, Sue 

Laugal, Leah Moorhouse, Sandy Namyst,     

Kristen Powell, Michelle Ramaker, Jarmila 

Singer, and Frany Wang. The lucky winners 

names  were drawn and the winners  each   

received a FREE Guest Pass.   

South Barrington Park District                                                 
Preschool Program 123.. Eyes on Me! 

The South Barrington Park District’s Preschool     
Program is now enrolling for fall!  We offer            
programming for 2-5 year olds. Mention the Club 
Chat and get one week free tuition! 
For more information email Gina at  
garbay@sbpd.net 

• Spring has arrived !  Come into  
     the Pro Shop for all your                           
     tennis needs.  We have a large                         
     selection of men’s and                             
     women’s tennis shoes.  
• We have a variety of all new                  

tennis skirts and tops.  Don’t just 
shop the Pro Shop for tennis, we                
have a selection of work-out and yoga 
as well. 

• Very excited to announce  a new             
tennis bag vendor arriving soon -                  
Trelle & Co.  

mailto:garbay@sbpd.net




18 & Over  3.5 Men 
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40 & Over  3.0 Women 
40 & Over  3.5 Women 
40 & Over  4.0 Women 

 
18 & Over  7.0 Mixed 
18 & Over  8.0 Mixed 
18 & Over  9.0 Mixed 







20 TH 


